Even though June & was only the

second meeting of area wood-
turners, attendance has grown
to 31. The geographic draw of
those attending is amnazing.

We had pecple wvisit from as far

as Laveland, Boulder, and
Golden. Thefa was @ven Soneons
from Pine, CQ, wherever that
is. The club appears to have a
tremendous resource of talent,
and many of those are willing

toc help those of us Just start-

ing in the craft.

We all had a fantastic time

watching Dave demonstrate bowl

turning techniques at the last
meeting. I apclogize that I
don’t remember Dave’s Last

name, I71] get that squared up

in the next newsletter,
1

the

Ok. By

the way, bowl mounting

technique for turning a foot

described by Dave is discussed

in detail in Dale Nish’s book

"Master Woodturners'" under the

write up on Jack Straka. Great

Jok DAVE!

The July 5Sth meeting will have

a demonstration of box making.

So pleases attend. Also, please

bring examples of your work,

even if you’re a beginner. We
all had a great time looking at

others work and asking ques-

tions. S0 please attend the

next mesting.
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